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The Tri-Valley Development Fund received contributions from 39 employees through the payroll  
deduction option during the 2022 fiscal year. In addition to payroll deduction funds, additional credit 
card payments and one-time donations were given by outside individuals and businesses. At the close 
of fiscal year 2022, a total of $5,006.55 had been donated to the Tri-Valley Development Fund. Funds 
were distributed throughout 2022 totaling $4,473.00 for an ending balance of $5,885.13. Distributions 
included lobbying (lobbying dues are to support legislative advocacy and lobbying on Tri-Valley’s  
behalf through the Minnesota Community Action Partnership (MinnCAP). In addition, distributions 
were made to the Community Action Partnership (National Office) for Tornado relief in Kentucky and 
Tennessee and to our co-workers who had been affected by unforeseen emergencies in 2022.

 

Thank you for  your generosity!

If you are interested in starting payroll deduction or making a donation 
with a credit card, please fill out the form on the next page and email it 

to mitch.bakken@tvoc.org or call 800-584-7020.

Fund expenses for 2022 were as follows:

Tri-Valley is an equal opportunity employer. All qualified applicants will receive consideration for employment without regard to race, color, 
religion, sex, sexual orientation, gender identity, national origin, disability or veteran status.




